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THE VICE PRESIDENT

WASHINGTON
4 0

July 17, 1968

Dear Dr. Garcia:

It was certainly a pleasure to
chat with you in my office recently. I am happy
to send along a small memento of our visit
together.

With best wishes.

Sincerely,

-Hubert H. Humplgny ~
....~rrnmrr--h~

Dr. Hector Garcia
Founder, G. I. Forum
1315 Bright Street
C orpus Christie, Texas


